
WORXDAILY 
       “Your source of DPWI leading news”  

 
 
 

 

Issued by Chief Directorate: Communications & Marketing  
 

28 September 2023 

  MINISTER  ZIKALALA  MEETS  WITH  THE  SACPCMP  IN  PRETORIA 
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Public Works and Infrastructure Minister Sihle Zikalala met with the South African    
Council for the Project and Construction Management Professions (SACPCMP) at the 
Departmental headquarters in Pretoria on 28 September 2023. 
 

The SACPCMP was established to regulate and promote specific built-environment 
management professions. This includes overseeing the professional conduct of          
registered persons, to ensure the protection of those who use the services of registered 
persons, and the quality of work in the industry provided by registered persons. 
 

The meeting primarily revolved around the development of a special dispensation   
framework for the registration of professionals. “We are committed to ensuring         
transformation in the process, putting an end to gatekeeping and focusing on the         
inclusion of black and African professionals,’’ said Minister Zikalala. The meeting also  
addressed the importance of enhancing capacity, training and the quality of                
professionals, in order to maintain the highest construction standards and prevent any 

compromises in this regard.  
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